
Cherry, Brian K 

6/29/2011 2:30:41 PM
'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Malkin, Joseph M (Law) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J4M0); 
'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Hartman, Sanford (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLHb); Park, Hyun 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=HyunPark)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: RE: meeting this afternoon
Not a problem. We will make them available.

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 02:04 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Halligan, Julie <julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov>; Clanon, Paul <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: meeting this afternoon

Brian-1 have invited Julie Halligan to join us at the meeting with Jane at 2:30 today. We let the staff 
know about the issues that you were finding on the class location and Sunil requested that there be an 
opportunity for the CPSD technical and PG&E technical staff to meet to discuss the problems. Sunil 
believes this is information that is material to the NTSB investigation and needs to be turned over to 
them right away. Would it be possible for you guys to arrange to have technical staff available to meet 
with ours on this issue following the 2:30 meeting? Please let me know ASAP.

Sorry for the last minute on this.

Thanks.

Michelle Cooke
Interim Deputy Executive Director for Safety

415 703 2637

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0296535
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